
Rotary Carols by Candlelight 
Primary students from Batlow Technology School 

have been invited to participate in the 
Rotary Carols by Candlelight evening.

Students will be performing three songs on the night, Primary staff
will be there to assist students in their performance.

Date: Thursday 7 December 2023
Time: 6.00 pm
Wear: Christmas t-shirt or a coloured t-shirt
Where: Batlow RSL Club Auditorium

Supervision of students is ONLY whilst they are performing their Carols.


